L’Anse Creuse Public Schools

ATWOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
45690 NORTH AVENUE
MOUNT CLEMENS, MICHIGAN 48043

Fred V. Pankow, Superinteadent
Harry L. Wheeler, Ass’t. Superintendent
Wesley J. Smith, Administrative Ass’r.

Office of the Principel
James Hollingsworth
Telephone 463.6531

November 3, 1969

Mrs.Fred V. Pankow
Superintendent

Dear Mr. Pankow:
Please find attached a copy of a letter received from

Dr. Harry Hahn, following his visit to Atwood. This
letter was circulated to the staff also.

Sincerely,
(
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Principal
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Mr, James Hollingsworth
Princ:pal

Atwood Blemenctary Scheol
25690 Nerth Avenue

Mount Clemens, Mich., 48043

Dear Mr tiollingsworth:

i was delighted with the reception [ received from the
staff and children of Atwood Elementary Schoel yesterday.
Your enthusiasm and conern for an excellent {nstructional
program for boyvs ad g!:ls 18 very muck 1m evidence through~
cut your buflding. ! liked the things I saw and heard
during oy visit, The excirement and spirit demonstreted by
vour teachers was refreshing.

T appreclated the oppartunity you afforded me in work-
ing with vour boys and girls,

Sincerely,

Harry T. Hahn
Professor of Educatiorn
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